
                                    Irthington Village School 
                                                              Irthington 
                                                            Nr Carlisle 
                                                                Cumbria 

                               CA6 4 NJ 

                                           Tel:  01228 212050 
         

Email: admin@irthingtonvillage.cumbria.sch.uk 

http://www.irthingtonvillage.cumbria.sch.uk/ 
Headteacher Lynn Harrison 

 
12.07.23 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Visit to Rockcliffe:  Thursday 13th July 
A further update on the forthcoming visit to Rockcliffe on Thursday. The weather 
forecast is showery so please send your child to school with a waterproof coat in 
addition to items listed on the original letter. We need to leave at 8.30am prompt for 
this visit.  
 
Monday arrangements:  17th July 2023 
On Monday, we have arranged another exciting activity for the children before we 
finish school for the summer break! 
We have a bouncy castle assault course running alongside the usual tennis lessons 
and so, if it is at all possible, could parents not take their children out of school 
following their parents’ evening appointment, if it is during school hours as we 
would hate for the children to miss out. We understand if this is not possible. 
 
Tuesday 18th July:  
Leavers’ Lunch: Year 6s have chosen a selection of hot food for their Leaver’s Lunch. 
This is a hot buffet style meal followed by a chocolate fountain. It appears that the 
School Hub has not yet been updated to reflect this. 
 
Leavers ceremony: 2pm 
This year we have 15 year 6 pupils leaving us and if the weather is fine, we shall hold 
the ceremony on the school field. Children from each class will be singing a song and 
we shall hear the leavers speeches. All parents and families are welcome to attend, 
we do have some picnic benches, but it would be better if you could bring your own 
seats. If the weather takes a turn for the worse, we shall hold the ceremony in the 
church. I will try and update you on the final arrangements on Monday when a more 
accurate forecast will be available.  
 
Wednesday 19th July: 
School closes at 2pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Lynn Harrison  
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